

Communications, Energy and Paperworkers Union of Canada 5915 Airport Road, Suite 510 Mississauga ON L4V 1T1 Tel: 905-678-0800 Fax: 905-678-7868

Ontario Region

November 24, 2011

MEMO

To:

Telco Locals in Ontario

From:

Barb Dolan, Administrative Vice President

Re:

Post Retirement Benefits Arbitration

Sisters and Brothers,

There are many questions regarding the PRB arbitration. At this point, we have not had any word from the arbitrator and the decision.

The arbitrator is aware of the timelines and the decisions that our members face over the next few weeks.

As soon as your union hears anything from the arbitrator, it will be communicated to you.

In solidarity,

Barb Dolan,

Administrative Vice President,

Barbara M Dolas

CEP Ontario Region.

BD:lmc/cope-343

cc: National Reps Servicing Telco Locals